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March 9th, 2017

Mayor Fred Eisenberger and Council

City of Hamilton
Hamilton City Hall 71 Main Street West, 2nd Floor
Hamilton, ON
L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger and Council,

I am writing to you as the new Progressive Conservative Critic for Infrastructure. In my role as

the critic for infrastructure, I will be looking to hold the provincial government to account on its

announcements and plans for infrastructure projects across the province. Municipalities, like

yours, are an important partner in helping define Ontario s infrastructure needs.

If you have concerns about the provincial gove  ment’s approach to infrastructure, be it delays

or red tape, I want to hear from you. Ensuring that the government is held to account is essential

as it ensures that the government invests transparently and in the areas that Ontarians need. If

you would like to meet with  e to discuss these issues in person, please contact my office at
sylvia.ionesqr?@,pc.ola.ore or 416-325-1898.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Jones, MPP
Dufferin-Caledon

Deputy Leader of the PC Caucus
Progressive Conservative Critic for Infrastructure
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